
School Council 

Battersea Cats and Dogs Home 

 

All boxes must be in school by Friday 4th December 
2020 

 

Please could your child also make and 

decorate a Christmas tag saying who 

it is from (first names only please) 

and attach it to their gift. Please leave 

a space at the top, as I am hoping to 

be able to obtain a list of names of 

the animals nearer the time so that 

your child may then choose to which 

animal they address their present.  

This year, the School Council have decided to 

Support the West Kingsdown branch of 

Battersea Cats and Dogs Home. We have 

decided that because “Operation Shoebox” 

was such a success last year, we would like to 

do something similar this year, but for the 

animals that are at the home. We are hoping 

that each child could bring a shoebox- 

covered in Christmas wrapping paper filled 

with little gifts/treats for a either a cat or dog. 

 


